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Milford Kiwanis Club Donates $4,600 for AED Purchase 
 
MILFORD – Representatives from the Milford Kiwanis Club recently presented a check for $4,600 to the Milford Public Schools to 
be used for the purchase of three new Automated External Defibrillators.  Dr. Elizabeth Feser was on hand to accept the donation on 
behalf of the school district.  The AED units will be assigned to three school buildings in the upcoming school year.  Milford Kiwanis 
chapter president Bill Richards, along with Club members David Kuehn and Mike Boyle, made the formal presentation.   
 
“The good works connected with the Milford Kiwanis are well-known and far-reaching in our community.  We thank them for their 
generosity,” Dr. Feser commented. 
 

The Milford Kiwanis Club is made up of approximately 50 local 
men and women who work to support many benevolent and 
charitable project across Milford.  Some of the organizations the 
Milford Kiwanis Club has helped fund over the years include the 
Woodruff YMCA, the Milford Boys and Girls Club, and the Beth-
El Shelter.  The group also funds several college scholarships each 
year to graduating seniors intending to continue their education. 
 
“We are happy to be able to assist and support the Milford Public 
School District in their pursuit of enhancing the health and safety 
of its students and staff,” Richards commented.  “And, further, we 
thank the citizenry of Milford and other nearby communities who 
continue to support the fundraising efforts of clubs like ours and all 
other benevolent and charitable organizations – so we may 
continue this important work.” 
 
 
 

 
Pictured left to right:  Bill Richards, president of the Kiwanis Club of Milford; Elizabeth Feser, Superintendent of Schools; David 
Kuehn, Kiwanis Club secretary; and Mike Boyle, Kiwanis Club member. 
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